
Construction on the new northbound lane of the Ray
Hodgson Bridge reached a significant milestone 
in June.

A 300-tonne mobile crane lifted 36 pre-cast concrete
bridge decks into place, marking a major step in the
Loganlea Road upgrade. Each deck measured 23
meters in length, the heaviest weighing 21 tonnes.

Installing the new section while keeping the bridge
open to traffic was challenging. 

The Loganlea Road upgrade, the largest so far in
Council’s history, means improved flow and more
reliable travel times between the Logan Motorway
and the M1.

Loganlea Road sees movements of over 42,000
vehicles daily, servicing Logan Hospital, Logan TAFE,
the Loganlea Railway Station and surrounds. 

To watch a video of construction of the new
northbound lane to the Ray Hodgson Bridge:

Loganlea Road Major Upgrade
Project update, August 2024

Logan City Council is delivering a 2.3 km
upgrade to Loganlea Road, from the
Logan Motorway, Meadowbrook to the
M1, to reduce congestion and help get
you home safely. 

Milestone update
Ray Hodgson Bridge

This project is funded in part by the
Australian Government Investment Road
and Rail Program. 

More reliable travel times

Safer intersections

Improved connectivity to
support Logan’s southwest

Scan the QR code

lccqld.com/RHBvid

This upgrade means: 

lccqld.com/RHBvid


logan.qld.gov.au/loganlea-road-upgrade

Upcoming traffic switch:
southbound traffic will move onto
the new alignment, allowing
completion of median works.
New slip lanes at Ellerslie Road,
Queens Road and Golf Course
Drive opened: these lanes will
reduce congestion by allowing
smoother traffic flow for vehicles
turning in and out of side roads,
without queuing at lights.
Queens and Ellerslie intersection:
nightworks ongoing.
Concrete path works: including
service station driveways.
Landscaping: we’re getting 
ready for greenery!

From 
Aug 2024

Early 2025 Due to weather and construction
conditions, project completion is
now expected in early 2025.

What happens next?

Watch out for koalas when driving,
especially between dawn and dusk when
they are most active.

Help keep wildlife safe and report all
sightings at the website below.

It’s koala breeding season!

logan.qld.gov.au/koala

loganlea-road-upgrade

More information 

scan the QR code

07 3412 3412
roadcomms@logan.qld.gov.au

欲了解更多信息 请参访下列网址查询:

loganlea-road-upgrade
logan.qld.gov.au/ ਹੋਰ ਜਾਣਕਾਰੀ ਲਈ ਸਾਡੀ ਵੈੱਬਸਾਈਟ:

‘ਤੇ ਜਾਓ”

logan.qld.gov.au/loganlea-road-upgrade
Mo nisi fa’amatalaga, asiasi le matou upega
tafa’ilagi:

logan.qld.gov.au

Standard construction hours 6 am to 6 pm,
Monday to Saturday. Local residents will be
notified of work outside these hours. 
Changed traffic conditions including
reduced speed limits, some shoulder/lane
closures and detours (as needed). 
Ongoing intermittent night works. 
Electronic signs will communicate changes. 

Motorists are encouraged to plan their journey
and allow extra time for travel. 

What can I expect?

Scan the QR code to
subscribe to project updates

Register for updates

logan.qld.gov.au/koala
logan.qld.gov.au/loganlea-road-upgrade
roadcomms@logan.qld.gov.au
logan.qld.gov.au

